
SCHEDULED EVENTS
& ENTERTAINMENT

Events are on hold due to COVID-19
We have been enjoying daily activities. The 
residents are coming together to socialize, make 
new acquaintances and get out of their rooms.
Below are a few of the actives we  
have enjoyed together.

• Gardening
• Easter crafts
• Shut the Box table game
• The Price is Right
• Word in a Word
• No One’s Dice game
• Cast a Way Card game
• Bingo (always a favorite!)
• Chair exercises 
• Manicures
• Flower making with tissue paper 
• Bowling
• Trivia
• Movie matinees on Sunday
• Hi Lo card game 
• Resident Council Meeting

And the best activity of ALL: Ice cream sundaes 
on Friday afternoons!

A Message from Kyle Romano, 
Executive Director

Greetings to all at the Blaire House Community!

Spring is here! We have enjoyed a small taste of 
spring recently and look forward to warm weather. 

We continue to follow CDC guidelines to keep all 
our residents safe. Hopefully soon family members 
will be able to enter the building and visit with 
their loved ones. 

Best regards,

Kyle Romano, Executive Director

Communicating with Your Loved One
The Activity Department continues to offer 
alternative modes of visiting/communication 
such as Zoom, Google Meet, Face Time, etc. We 
have tablets available to use for our residents. 
Please schedule a time for virtual communication 
with your loved one by contacting Elaine Roussel-
Skillins, Activity Director, at 508.473.1272 ext. 3519 
or e-mail her at erousselskillins@egmcare.com.
Hopefully in the near future, in-person family 
visits will resume at seven days per week between 
the hours of 10:00 and 11:30 AM as well as 2:30 
to 4:00 P.M. The visits are approximately 45 
minutes and everyone must wear a face mask at 
all times, as well as stay six feet apart at all times. 
We also offer an evening visit one night per week 
from 7:00-8:00 P.M. Please contact the activities 
department to book these family visits.

April Birthdays
Joe Vieira (4/4), Ester Hicks (4/8)

Donald Faria (4/25)

May Birthdays
Shirley Mills (5/4), Ana Figuerido (5/6)

Daniel Tilton (5/8), Joanne Taylor (5/15)
Jeannine Belli (5/30)

June Birthdays
Glenn Blackburn (6/1), Doreen Cote (6/5)

Suzanne Wise (6/9), Madelyn Padula (6/13)
Jean Nadon (6/13), Alphonse Dupris (6/15)

David Longo (6/15), Joe Latulippe (6/16)
Chet Stoughton (6/16), John Precious (6/22)

Donna Ragucci (6/23)

Madelyn Padula making English muffin pizzas.

Shirley Mills making homemade Play-Doh.

And these two lovely ladies also enjoyed this Valentine 
Wall Hanging Activity, (from left to right) Annabelle 
Hoyle and Madelyn Padula.

Staff Karen Connors receiving her COVID Vaccine.
Proudly displaying their Valentine wall hangings, 
(from left to right) Jeannine Belli and Donald Faria.

Activities
We have been enjoying daily activities. The residents are 
coming together to socialize, make new acquaintances 
and get out of their rooms.
Below are a few of the actives we have enjoyed together.

COVID Update
Blaire House of Milford residents and staff have received 
the COVID vaccine. All residents must still wear masks 
in the halls and in the activity rooms. All employees at 
Blaire House in Milford are still following the mandated 
guidelines from the CDC for this pandemic, wearing the 
necessary PPE. We have remained COVID-free through 
the months of January and February.

Our Own Veggie Garden
This spring we are looking forward to the patio garden! 
Plans are in place for a garden outdoors on our patio in 
raised beds. We are hoping for a “Bumper Crop!”

PEARLS OF WISDOM
_____________________________________

“Worry doesn’t take away tomorrow’s trouble. It takes 
away today’s peace.”
– Anonymous


